
EYE BROW

LIP

CHIN

FULL ARMS

HALF LEGS

FULL LEGS

FULL FACE

HALF ARMS

$40

$50

$60

$40

$50

$60

$40

$50

847-983-4539

w w w . h h n a i l s . c o m  

MONDAY-FRIDAY: 9:30AM - 8:00PM
SATURDAY: 9:00AM - 7:00PM
SUNDAY: 10:00AM - 5:00PM

APPOINTMENT OR WALK-INS

KIDS MENU

PEDICURE

MANICURE

POLISH CHANGE HANDS/FEET

$21

$15

$10/$12

WAXING

(11 YEARS UNDER)

WELCOME GIFT CARDS 
AVAILABLE

5633 W TOUHY AVE,
NILES, ILLINOIS 60714



MANICURE NAIL ENHANCEMENT

DIP POWDER MANICURE
COLOR DIP

FRENCH/OMBRE DIP

NAIL SHAPES: ALMOND/COFFIN/POINTY

ADD TIPS

$48
$60
$5
$5

CLASSIC MANICURE $21

Traditicoal manicure: cuticle
soak, nails cut and shaped,
cuticle treatment. light
exfoliation, light massage, and
polish.

THE CLASSIC $35

Traditional spa pedicure,
whirlpool foot softening soak,
nail shaping, cuticle treatmens,
basic light exfoliation, light
lep to foot massage, and polish.

NEW SIGNATURE MANICURE $43
The classic manicure, hand
exfoliation with your choice of
scents, longer hand massage,
upgraded refreshing scent of
lotion, and paraffin treatment.

NEW SIGNATURE PEDICURE $55
The classic spa pedicure plus
callus remover, hot towels, your
choice of scents* for upgraded
exfoliation scrub, refreshing
scrub, choice of upgraded lotion
scents, refreshing cooling gel
or mask, longer legs and foot
massage plus paraflin treatment.

GEL MANICURE $40
The classic manicure with gel
polish.

THE HOLLYWOOD SPA $65

The classic spa pedicure plus
callus remover, hot towels, your
choice of scents for upgraded
exfoliation scrub choice of
upgraded lotion scents.
refreshing cooling gel or misk,
hot stone legs es four massage
plus paraffin treatments.

FRENCH GEL MANICURE $50
The classic manicure with gel
polish.

HOLLYWOOD GEL MANICURE  $60
The best manicure in town!
Receive star treatment for your
hands. Choose from 400 gel
colors and sooth your hands with
our special spa lotion, hand
exfoliation with your choice of
scent. paraffin treatment, and
relaxing hand.

DELUXE MANICURE $33

The classic manicure plus hands
exfoliation with your choice of
scents" extra hand massage.

THE DELUXE SPA $45
The classic spa pedicure plus
callus remover: hoe towels, your
choice of scents* for upgraded
exfoliation scrub. refreshing
cooling gel or mask. longer legs
and foot massage.

PEDICURE

PIN & WHITE NAILS
PIN & WHITE FULL SET

PIN & WHITE FILL

$65
$50

CRYSTAL GEL NAILS
CRYSTAL GEL FULL SET

CRYSTAL GEL FILL

NO CHIP ON TOP 

CUT DOWN

$45
$35
$20
$3

ACRYLIC NAILS

ACRYLIE FULL SET

ACRYLIC FILL

NO CHIP ON TOP 

CUT DOWN

 $10
$30

 $15
$3

POLISH CHANGE & OTHER

HANDS

FEET

HAND SHELLAC GEL

FOOT SHELLAC GEL

NAIL DESIGNS

NAIL REPAIR

NAIL TRIM

SHINE BUFFING

REMOVAL

$12
$15
$30
$35
$6+
$5+
$10
$6

$15


